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PRESIDENT'S STATEMENT
Dear Friends and Supporters of Patten Free Library,
 
The library has become so much a part of our community that we might risk
understating the effort it takes to keep our doors open and patrons served.   We
have an excellent program at PFL and start a new year with expanded hours of
operation thanks to the work and commitment of our dedicated staff and of you,
our loyal volunteers and supporters.   This library is a testament to the efforts of
many to keep services flowing to the adults, teens, and young children who turn
to PFL as a source of learning and cultural engagement.  
 
This is not the library of the 1950's; technology has redefined PFL and its role in
the community.  There are challenges going forward but with your continued
support we can face them successfully.  Thank you for all you do for Pattern Free
Library.
 
Steve August
President, Board of Trustees



BOARD OF TRUSTEES
 

Steve August, President
Richard Kessler, Vice President
Julia DeBery, Treasurer
Allison Hepler, Secretary
 
Susan Bauer, Bath City Council Rep.
Walter Briggs
Anita Brown, RSU 1 Rep.
Juliana Cliffe
Mary Ellen Kazimer
Ellen Kornrumpf, Arrowsic Town Rep.
Ruth Lawson-Stopps
Julie Rice
Margie Sunderland
Juanita Wilson-Hennessey
Leah Zartarian

CORPORATORS

Rev. Michael Ambler
James Atherton
Stephen August
Susan Beegel
Storrs Bigelow
Mary Louise Blanchard
Barbara Boyce
Steve Brackett
Walter Briggs
Louise Bryant
Laura Lee Chadwick
Juliana Cliffe
Joanna Conathan
Lloyd F. Coombs, Jr. 
Karren Cowing
C.R. Davis
Sally Davis
Julia DeBery
Leona Dufour
Fotini Eberhard
Margaret M. Edwards
Carrie Emmerson
Louis Ensel
Mari Eosco
David Fluharty
 

Andrea Galuza
R. Allen Gaul
Lynne Gilliam
Bruce Goodwin
Robert Gravino
Sally A. Gray
Spencer E. Gray, Jr. 
Roger Heard
Allison Hepler
Keith Hinds
Linda Hoch
Randy Howell
Susan Hummer
Catherine Jacobs
Marie James
Sally Johnstone
Grace C. Jones
Paul Kalkstein
Peggy Kapisovsky
Mary Ellen Kazimer
Richard Kessler
Mary King
William F. King, Jr.
Evan Lamb
Sam Lambert
 
 

Ruth Lawson-Stopps
Shirley Lewis
Jack Limpert
Janine Lipfert
Carolyn Lockwood
John C. Marsh, Jr.
Vanessa Mayer
Russell Maylone
Elizabeth McCurdy
Helene McGlauflin
James McGowan
Peggy Mellen
Judy Metcalf
Avery Hunt Meyers
David L. Miller
Maria Morris
Leonard (Red) Mulligan
Jennifer Oddleifson
Aaron Park
Diane Paterson
James Peavey
Joyce Pye
William T. Racine
Wendy Reed
Barbara Reinertsen
 

Julie Rice
Michelle Rines
Sheryl Ritchie
Hank Simpson
Stephen Singer
Caelie Smith
Judy Stallworth
Brian Stanton
Margie Sunderland
Mary Swain
Vicki Tanko
Ken Textor
Jim Tolan
Margaret Totten
Leslie Trundy
Brian Verville
Sandra W. Weiss
Hans van Willigen
Juanita Wilson-Hennessey
Linda Wood
Kathryn Young
Gwen Zaborowski
Leah Zartarian
John Zittel



CURRENT STAFF
Director
Lesley Dolinger
 
Adult & Lending Services
Leslie Mortimer, Department Head
Pamela Barry
Debra Burleson
Laurel Cox
Beverly Gilbert
Elizabeth Hartsig
Megan Hultman
Max Karp
Kathryn McCoig
Linda Millert
Paula Price
Maegan Rice
 
 
 

Dawn Savage-Morissette
Terri Schurz
Andrea Terry
Mary Ellen Wilson

 
Bookkeeper
Josephina Gasca
 

Children’s Services
Katy Dodge, Department Head
Sarah Maciejewski
Amanda Walden
 

Development Director
Samantha Ricker
 
 
 
 

History & Genealogy Room
Robin Haynes, Department Head
Peter Goodwin
Jack Martin
Jill Piekut
Karen Richard
 

Outreach & Instruction
Roberta Jordan

 
Technical Services
Shannon Bowring



FRIENDS OF PATTEN FREE LIBRARY

The Friends of the Patten Free Library provide significant financial support to the
PFL – a total of approximately $450,000 over the past 16 years. This fiscal year,
we continued the trend. Our fundraising activities provided over $37,000 directly
to PFL general operations.  Activities included: 
 
The library bookstore sales provided over $20,000 to the Friends’ library support.
Approximately 50 volunteers work both behind the scenes sorting the hundreds
of donations coming from the community and in front of the store helping
customers. Numerous books have been redirected to new owners with this
recycling option. Special thanks to Sandy Weiss and Pat Moore for managing the
store and coordinating activities.  
 
The Heritage Days Book Sale, held at Winter Street Church, is our biggest single
fundraising event of the year.  We cleared over $12,000, slightly more than last
year. We had a large number of volunteers who performed the myriad tasks
associated with the sale. Thanks especially to Marcia August and Liz McCurdy for
coordinating the overall effort.  
 
Other fundraising activities, including the children’s’ book sale, donations, and
membership dues contributed additional funds.  
 
We love the library, and we’re not slowing down – we will continue work hard to
provide this level of support.
 
Jim Atherton,
Friends of PFL President



FINANCIALS

You can view a list of our donors at 
 http://www.patten.lib.me.us/donors

Net  Operations $18,310.  $10,000 of this amount goes to Endowment
and $8,310 goes into a Capital Reserve Account.

Endowment & Trust Income $383,889
 

Municipal Contributions $264,148
 

Fundraising $119,350
 

Friends of PFL $37,063
 

Fines & Fees $19,454
 

Other Income $10,853

Personnel $555,443
 
Building & Maintenance, Utilities, 
Insurance $107,945
 

Collections & Programming $66,408
 
Technology $52,535
 
Other $34,116
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